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17 November 2021

Mr Jon Simpson
Serjeant of the Vestry and Head Verger
HM Chapels Royal

Dear Jon,

Remembrance Sunday 2021

On behalf of the Secretary of State for Digital, Culture, Media & Sport, The Rt Hon Nadine
Dorries MP, I would like to express our appreciation for all your assistance throughout the
preparations for the National Service of Remembrance and over the course of the day itself
on 14 November.

The choir sounded wonderful throughout and as always the moment when the Chapels
Royal emerged onto Whitehall was an uplifting sight.

Thank you for your part in making the day run so smoothly and we look forward to working
with you again for the next ceremony in 2022

Yours Sincerely

Viv Johnson (Mrs)
Ceremonials Team Leader
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